
Dansville Middle School Board Updates 

November 2023 

 

▪ We are continuing to celebrate our students in a variety of ways. This month we focused on 

growth and improvement by presenting Aggie Achiever awards to our Aggies who have 

dedicated themselves to making positive changes. 

 

▪ Our middle school Aggies had an opportunity to participate in a Morley Cookie Dough 

fundraiser to earn money for the Washington, D.C. trip in 2026. The students earned over 

$42,000, which will go into each student’s individual trip account. 

 

▪ The 7th and 8th grade students in Mrs. Hodgson’s leadership class participated in community 

service projects for World Kindness Week. Students provided helping hands at the food bank, 

library, and pre-school. 

 

▪ Mrs. Hammerstein participated in Project Lead the Way training during the summer to teach 

Medical Detectives, which is a science elective class. Our students have been enjoying the 

hands-on activities that take place during their learning. 

 

▪ Our 7th and 8th grade band students presented their first concert of the year, which included a 

variety of fun pieces. 

 
      
 

                        
 

 


